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Alliance Quebec Board of Directors Elect an Interim President  

 

Montreal, Wednesday, August 15, 2001 - At a special board meeting held earlier 

this evening, members of Alliance Quebec’s Board of Directors elected Brent Tyler to 

serve as interim president. 

A Press Conference will be held: 

Thursday, August 16, 2001 

1:00 pm 

Alliance Quebec Offices 

1980 Sherbrooke St. West, Suite 830 

Please note no interviews will be given prior to the Press Conference. 

  

Mr. Tyler will serve as interim president until Alliance Quebec holds its annual 

general meeting in May. The Board of Directors will meet shortly to identify priorities 

and set goals and objectives for the coming year. 

Alliance Quebec is a non-profit, community-based organization committed to the 

preservation and enhancement of the English-speaking communities and institutions 

in Quebec. 
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For more information call Lynn Roy, Interim Executive Director at (514) 932-3292 Ext 310 

or Peter Johnson, Community and Political Action Consultant at (514) 932-3292 Ext 311 

or visit our website at http://www.aq.qc.ca 


